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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: RO0000175
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Fri 11/19/2010 11:30 AM
End: Fri 11/19/2010 11:30 AM
Duration: 0 hours

I received an anonymous call from someone who is concerned that the USTs at the site may be leaking if they are 
filled more than 3,000 gallons of product.  I asked the caller whether he has contacted Oakland CUPA Fire 
Prevention.  He said he left a message for Leroy Griffin, but has not heard back.  I told him that I would send an e-
mail to Mr. Griffin explaining the situation. 
 
 


